
Easter Competitions 
We are teaming up with ‘When You Wish Upon a Star’ charity to run an Easter 

Competition.  From Monday, your child can enter to win an Easter treat. First 

prize will be a chocolate hamper, donated by staff, with two other runners up 

winning a lovely Easter egg donated by the charity. They will be able to         

purchase a square on a board for £1 (they can buy more than one if they wish)

and on the last day of term, we will select the winners.   Money will be collect-

ed in a Covid-safe way.    50% of the money will be donated to the charity and 

50% to school—we will ask the children what they would like this to be spent 

on.  A representative from the charity is going to be speaking to our children 

during assembly today.  Good luck everyone! 

 

We will be also running our annual ‘decorate an egg competition’ in the last 

week of term...further details to follow. 

 


